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HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all students, faculty, and staff that the institutions under the Azad 
Group of Educational Institutions will remain closed on 14th January 2025 on the 
occasions of Makar Sankranti and Hazrat Ali's Birthday. 

However, there will be no holiday for security guards, drivers, Development 
(construction and maintenance) staff, and IV class employees, as their services are 
essential for the security and maintenance of our campuses. 

We extend our warm wishes to everyone on these auspicious occasions. 
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[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 

Director ATC 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrars (Acad./Est.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians, SO, SSO;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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